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April 16, 2024 

This is an important message from YouthCare HealthChoice Illinois (YouthCare). 

YouthCare would like to inform you that the status of the medications listed below will be changing on June 1, 
2024, for members under the care of the Department of Children and Family Services (DCFS). The medicines will 
require form CFS 431-A (also known as a consent form) to be submitted to DCFS. 

 
Buprenorphine, all products.  

Buprenorphine HCl-Naloxone, all products. 

Methadone, all products. 

Naltrexone, all products. 

Naltrexone-Triamcinolone Implants  
 

If you have any questions, please call YouthCare Provider Services at 844-289-2264. 

http://ilyouthcare.com/
https://dcfs.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/dcfs/documents/about-us/policy-rules-and-forms/documents/cfs-400/cfs431a.pdf

